
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved Saints of  God, 
 

 We are grateful for the ample turnout at Sunday's joint service, the last Sunday 
service of  the year. The meeting was marked by jubilant praise, worship and a compelling 
message by Pastor Robinson Fondong. Captioned The Mystery of  Words and Speaking Our 
Way to Victory, Pastor Robinson emphasized the power of  words in the mouth of  a believer. 
Who we are today is because of  the things we have confessed about ourselves. Words are 
so significant that Christianity is referred to as “The Great Confession”. While faith and 
prayer will get your request to the Throne of  Grace, your words or confessions will 
certainly bring you results. 

 

 The Pastor also stressed the dangers of  sexual sin as a microcosm of  all sin, 
especially sins that defile the body, the temple of  God. Your body is sacred. Your body is 
the temple of  the Holy Spirit, meanwhile sexual sin in physically invasive and mentally 
abrasive.  An intense hatred for sin is indispensable in the life of  every believer. If  you are 
comfortable in sin, it is a sign in itself  that you do not belong, for the thought of  sin must 
be repugnant to every child of  God. 
 

 We remind you of  the upcoming end of  year festivity service scheduled for 

Thursday December 31st from 6pm till midnight. Refreshments have always been a 

traditional part of  our celebration so please bring food to share with the brethren and 

spread the spirit of  goodwill and cheer of  this joyous season. 
 

 The deliverance team will be leaving for Brazil with Pastor Robinson at the end of  

January. They will be ministering to the Church in Brazil. Please pray for their trip to and 

the success of  their ministry. Specific dates will be conveyed to you in due time. 
  

You may follow Pastor Robinson's messages by visiting the website 
www.cmfimd.com and clicking the Audio and Visual Sermons link under History and Events.  
Alternatively, you may simply click here to listen to Sunday's message. Click here to update 
your flash player if  your attempt to listen or download the sermon proved unsuccessful. 
  

The prayer team is praising God for answered prayers with regards to the life and 

ministry of  Pastor Robinson. These have been the result of  relentless intercession that has 

been raised to the Lord on the behalf  of  our Pastor. You are invited to join the prayer team 

for Pastor Robinson at the Fondong's residence every Saturday at 10:00a.m. and Sunday at 

9:00p.m. by conference call.  
 

 In a few days we will be celebrating the 1 year anniversary of  the newsletter. The 

newsletter project was begun in January 2008. God be praised for bringing us this far. We 

are encouraged by all those who have written to appreciate the team of  writers and editors. 

We are grateful for the privilege to be a blessing to Body of  Christ. 
 

May the later part of  this year be more fruitful for you than the former. Happy Holidays 

and Happy New Year 2010!!! 
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 Thursday (12-31): End 
of Year Service 6:00 p.m.  

 

Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Sunday (01-03): Joint 
Worship Service at 10:00 
a.m. 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 

 Monday (12-28): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  

 

 Sunday (01-03): Joint 
Worship Service at 10:00 
a.m. 
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